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      September 25, 2012 
 
 
Frederick Redell  
Abengoa Solar Inc.  
11500 West 13th Avenue  
Lakewood, CO 80215 
 
SUBJECT: COMPLIANCE WITH ABENGOA MOJAVE SOLAR PROJECT  
                      WORKER SAFETY-6 
 
Dear Mr. Redell: 
 
On May 30, 2012, I sent a letter to you entitled “Compliance with Abengoa Mojave Solar 
Project Worker Safety-6” (attached).  In that letter I mentioned how the Energy Commission 
considers your efforts to meet your obligations as described in Condition of Certification         
WORKER SAFETY-6  as an indication that Abengoa Mojave Solar (AMS) is and will remain 
in compliance with WORKER SAFETY-6.  I also stated that a copy of the final mitigation 
agreement between AMS and San Bernardino County Fire Department (SBCFD) and proof 
of mitigation payment must be submitted to the Compliance Project Manager by September 
15, 2012.  As of today’s date, we have not received this agreement. 
 
The California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) is in receipt of information that the 
agreement will not be ready until October 2, 2012.   
 
A signed copy of the final mitigation agreement between AMS and SBCFD and proof of 
mitigation payment must be submitted to the Compliance Project Manager by the close of 
business Friday, October 5, 2012 for AMS to remain in compliance with Condition of 
Certification WORKER SAFETY-6.   
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

 
  CHRISTOPHER J. MARXEN 

Compliance Office Manager 
Siting, Transmission, and  
Environmental Protection Division 
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